
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
JANUARY 31, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, January 31, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.  Also 
present was RD Keep, The News-Review. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of January 24, 2022 as submitted.  All 
ayes and motion carried. 
 
Met with Engineer McGuire regarding Keokuk County Highway Department.  
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the 320-07GC CAT excavator track hoe purchase at 
the cost of $217,000 as submitted.  All ayes and motion carried.   Board consensus was to retain the 
318C for brush cutting following thoughtful discussion thereof.   
 
Various board and committee reports were held.  Wood attended Belva Deer Inn meeting as 
Pathfinders/Pathways representative, 1015 Transit and Assessor’s Conference Board meeting.  
Snakenberg attended Assessor’s Conference Board meeting.  Hadley attended Sieda, Area 15 and 
Assessor’s Conference Board meetings last week. 
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  Options were discussed regarding 
General Assistance staffing and services, as well as, FY 2023 budget progress. 
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 10:30 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
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